April 15, 1987

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission Region III

Materials Licensing Section

799 Roosevelt Road

Glenn Ellyn, IL 60137

Dear Sirs:

Enclosed is the information that is requested by you for a renewal of our
current material license. A renewal fee of $120,.00 is submittea within
this letter.

Please let us know if there is any additional information required to help
expedite our license renewal.

Very truly yours,

CTI & ASSOCIATES, INC.

Gary Siebenschuh
Radiation Safety Office
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Robert Near
President
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